
 
 

South Wales Police and Crime Panel 
 

REPORT ON THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR SOUTH WALES’ 
PROPOSED PRECEPT FOR 2017/18 
 
Background  
 
This report is made in accordance with the South Wales Police and Crime Panel’s 
(“SWPCP”) statutory duty contained in, Schedule 5, Paragraph 3(2) of the Police 
Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011 (“the Act”). The Panel must make a report 
to the Police and Crime Commissioner on the proposed precept. 
 
Review of Proposed Precept for 2017/18 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner for South Wales notified the SWPCP on the 20th 
January 2017 of the Precept Proposal for 2017/18. 
 
The SWPCP met on Monday the 30th January 2017 to review the Precept and to 
report on the proposed precept. A copy of the report detailing the proposed Precept is 
available to view on the SWPCP pages on the administrating Authority’s website. 
 
 

Link to Precept report 
 
Report  
 
The SWPCP considered the precept proposal and resolved to:- 
 
Approve the proposed Precept of £105,382,518 which is £218.24 (for a Band D 
property) for 2017/18 and a 5% (£10.39) increase.  

 
 
Councillor E. Galsworthy, 
Chair, South Wales Police and Crime Panel 
 
30th January 2017 

http://democracy.merthyr.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=349&MId=2647&Ver=4
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